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August 30, 2021, 
 
REGARDING: Cancellation of IDL ITB 22-202-171001 – Twentymile NEPA 
  
This is notification of the Idaho Department of Lands cancellation of ITB 22-202-171001 for the 
Twentymile NEPA project. All bids received were over-allocation.  
 
In accordance with IDAPA 38.05.01.084.b, the IDL will exercise it’s right to negotiate a direct contract 
with a qualified vendor. 
 
 
Sherry Groeschl 
Senior Buyer 
Idaho Department of Lands 
3284 W Industrial Loop 
Coeur d'Alene, ID 83815 
sgroeschl@idl.idaho.gov  
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